
From your Society of Acadia University 
Recreation Graduates (SAURG) Board of Directors

As Acadia University completes its 175th Anniversary celebrations, 
celebrate and share the season with family and friends.

Seasons GreetingsSeasons Greetings

 

Happy Holidays to all members of 
the Acadia Recreation family!


